
News story: Nortrader report and flyer
published

MAIB’s report on 2 explosions of gas released from a cargo of unprocessed
incinerator bottom ash on Nortrader while at anchorage in Plymouth Sound on
13 January 2017 is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, subsequent actions taken and
recommendations: read more.

A safety flyer for the shipping industry summarising the accident and
detailing the safety lessons learned has also been produced.

Press enquiries

Press enquiries during office hours 01932 440015

Press enquiries out of hours 020 7944 4292

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-nortrader-report-and-flyer-published/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-nortrader-report-and-flyer-published/
https://www.gov.uk/maib-reports/Gas%20explosions%20on%20general%20cargo%20ship%20Nortrader%20with%201%20person%20injured
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/safety-lessons-safe-carriage-of-solid-bulk-cargoes-on-ships

